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November 26, 2024 
  
Emily Hill 
  
  

   Dear Emily, 
  
Thank you for your donation of 50 Thanksgiving Day baskets for The Center for Youth. Your support inspires us to 
care and advocate for youth in need of safety; babies and families in crisis; and children facing some of the greatest 
challenges in our community. 
  
The Center for Youth celebrated fifty years of service to 
young people in 2021, and we continue to place the greatest 
value on the health and safety of our young people, our 
community and our friends & supporters. And through this 
national crisis we remain steadfast in our commitment to 
serving young people. Our doors remain safely opened and 
services operate without interruption.    
 
With support from individuals like you, we are able to honor 
our commitment to young people and families. And as their 
needs grow and change, so do our services. But the guiding 
principles of The Center for Youth remain consistent: we 
envision a world where all youth grow and thrive in an 
equitable and beloved community.  
  
Thank you for your belief in our work, but more importantly, 
your belief in our young people. Your commitment ensures 
that we are able to realize the full potential of young people by 
creating opportunities, removing barriers and promoting social 
justice for all. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Elaine Spaull            
Executive Director        
        

*For tax purposes, no goods or services were provided for this contribution 


